
 
 

 

 

 

   
 

January 2, 2025 

 

Hon. Joanne Cunningham, Chairwoman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Rm. 710 

Albany, NY 12207 

 

Dear Chairwoman Cunningham, 

 

The Department of Public Works is seeking the Legislature's approval to amend Resolution 332-2024 to 

reflect the correct dollar amount for Supplemental Agreement #1 (SA#1), between Albany County and 

Clough Harbor and Associates, Consulting, Inc. (CHA).  This agreement pertains to design and ROW 

services for PIN 1132.16, encompassing the Corridor Improvement Project on New Karner Road (NY155 

and CR157) from US20 to Watervliet Shaker Road.  CHA is the design consultant for this project. 

 

The dollar amount for SA #1 was incorrectly stated in the materials submitted.   The correct dollar 

amount should be $492,000.00, rather than $441,000.00.  We are requesting to amend Resolution 332-

2024 to reflect the correct dollar amount of $492,000.00 for SA #1. 

 

This project is 80% federal, 15% state, and 5% county funded.  The Legislature had previously 

authorized funding for this project through Bond Resolution 470 on December 7, 2020.  

 

For any inquiries or additional information, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa M. Ramundo 

Commissioner 

 

 

cc:   Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader  

Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

James Curran, Minority Counsel 

LISA M . RAMUN DO  
CO M M ISSIO N ER 

 
 

DAN IEL P. MCCOY 
CO U N TY EXECU TIVE 
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